
From: Vivien Rose   

Date: November 11, 2018 at 4:59:03 PM EST 

To: <csaunder@london.ca> 

Subject: 230 North Centre Road 

All Councillors  and Planners. 

 

Appreciate your 15 storey amendment. This is an established residential neighbourhood built at 

medium density. 

 

The latest plan is still too large for this site, it is not gentle density, and will change the character 

of this medium density. 

 

Bonusing is a trade off and not necessary, as all developers should be aware of what the city 

experts on overall design. 

 

Alasdair Rose 

 

 

 

 

mailto:csaunder@london.ca

